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Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 

metering here in Florida.; Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida 

residents by preserving net metering here in Florida.; Please defend solar workers, 

business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net metering here in Florida.; 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 

metering here in Florida.; Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida 

residents by preserving net metering here in Florida.; Please defend solar workers, 

business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net metering here in Florida. 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200000. 

Diana Vizcarrondo 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear FL PSC Commissioners, 

Jen Perlaki Qenperlaki@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 

<automail@knowwho.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 9:14 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people?s pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, ?solar installer? was the fastest growing job in the country, and our 

industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities 

across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get 

worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools ? not less ? in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida 

Sincerely, 

Jen Perlaki 
100 s pointe dr 
Miami beach, FL 33133 
jenperla ki@gmaii.com 
(973) 277~5644 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 

need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear FL PSC Commissioners, 

Curtis Philbrook (curtis.philbrook@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 

<automail@knowwho.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 9:44 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people?s pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, ?solar installer? was the fastest growing job in the country, and our 

industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities 

across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get 

worse. 

People and businesse.s across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools? not less? in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida 

Sincerely, 

Curtis Philbrook 
1023 New Winsor Loop 
Sun City Center, FL 33573 
curtis.philbrook@gmail.com 
(813) 260-5715 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 

need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear FL PSC Commissioners, 

ONE EARTH! 
ONE HOME!! 
LETS SAVE IT !! ! 

Vern Mc Donald (wesavmcd@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 

<automail@knowwho.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 10:07 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

EARTH doesn?t NEED us to SURVIVE ! ! ! ! 
Better SAFE then SORRY ! ! ! ! ! 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people?s pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, ?solar installer? was the fastest growing job in the country, and our 

industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities 

across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get 

worse . 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools? not less? in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida 

Sincerely, 

Vern Mc Donald 
1007 N Federal Hwy 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304 
wesavmcd@gmail.com 
{954) 552-3740 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 

need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear FL PSC Commissioners, 

Sylvana Arguello (santacruz305@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 10:55 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people?s pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, ?solar installer? was the fastest growing job in the country, and our 

industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities 

across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get 

worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools 7 not less 7 in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida 

Sincerely, 

Sylvana Arguello 
6320 SW 138th Ct Apt 304 
Miami, FL 33183 
santacruz305@aol .com 
(305) 383-9850 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 

need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear FL PSC Commissioners, 

Ellen Gold (ellengold0@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 11 :04 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people?s pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, ?solar installer? was the fastest growing job in the country, and our 

industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities 

across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get 

worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools? not less? in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida 

Sincerely, 

Ellen Gold 
8378 Calamandren Way 
Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
ellengold0@gmail .com 
(306) 710-8852 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 

need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear FL PSC Commissioners, 

Nese Scanlon (nyilmaz365@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 

<automail@knowwho.com> 

Friday, September 18, 2020 2:08 PM 

Consumer Contact 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people?s pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, ?solar installer? was the fastest growing job in the country, and our 

industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities 

across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get 

worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools? not less? in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and Florida residents from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida 

Sincerely, 

Nese Scanlon 
9937 Kendal Dr 
Orlando, FL 32817 
nyilmaz365@yahoo.com 

(407) 657-4766 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 

need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core .help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500. 
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